
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The United States Patent and Trademark Ofce (USPTO) extends an invitation to interested data management 
and transformation industry leaders and organizations to participate in the virtual Modernization of Publication 
(MOP) Industry Communication Event on Thursday, October 24, from 10–11:30 a.m. (ET). Attendees are 
encouraged to share insights and experiences to help the USPTO improve its existing data management solution 
and identify potential alternative solutions. Registration is required. 

Discussion topics will focus on the modernization of data management processes, enhancement of data 
availability during patent examination and publication, and obtaining relevant industry feedback that designed to 
shape the future of USPTO data management. Presenters will discuss the USPTO’s data management progress, 
provide a demonstration, and explore opportunities to collaborate. 

This meeting is part of the USPTO’s continued eforts to engage and partner with the intellectual property 
community, and we look forward to your individual views and contributions. Please review relevant disclaimers 
below. 

MOP Industry Communication Event Disclaimers 
• The sole purpose of this industry communication 

event is for the USPTO to gather information from 
industry attendees as to their capabilities relative 
to these topic(s). 

• All information provided by the USPTO is subject 
to change as future requirements are refned and 
additional information is developed. 

• The USPTO may conduct additional industry 
days in the future or gather information via other 
market research methods. 

• The USPTO is not currently soliciting proposals 
relative to this industry day and it is possible 
that a solicitation may never be issued relative 
to this event. Any unsolicited proposals received 
in response to this event will be returned to the 
submitter and not further considered. 

• Industry engagement/responses shall not 
contain ANY PROPRIETARY OR TRADE SECRET 
INFORMATION in response to this market 
research request. 

• Attendees should assume all information provided 
any attendee or the USPTO will be used and 
discussed with other industry partners and the 

• Any verbal and/or written information provided by 
either the attendees or the USPTO is not binding 
upon the USPTO or attendees. 

• No information provided by any attendee will be 
evaluated for purpose of a contract award. 

• Your involvement in the virtual event is strictly 
voluntary. 

• No costs of any kind shall be charged to the 
Government. 

• In the event the USPTO intends to enter into 
a contractual agreement for service(s) related 
to these topics, the USPTO will provide the 
appropriate notice in accordance with the 
applicable procurement statutes. 

• Feedback following the event is encouraged and 
greatly welcomed. Standard questions will be 
added to this special notice prior to October 24, 
2024 and shared at the event. 

For more information, contact 
MOPindustry@uspto.gov. 

public, and additionally, may be used in refning 
the USPTO’s requirements or in future market 
research eforts. 

https://uspto.my.salesforce-sites.com/events/EventsRegistrationForm?eventId=a04SJ000005YS5R
mailto:MOPindustry%40uspto.gov?subject=MOP%20Industry%20inquiry



